
Jean Childs Young Middle School
3116 Benjamin E. Mays Drive

Atlanta, Georgia 30311
404.802.5900

Ron Garlington, Principal
Barry E. Blackmon, 8th Grade Asst. Principal

Dear Parents:

Congratulations to you for being the parent(s) of an eighth grader who is about to reach another

milestone in his/her life, the transition from middle to high school. Plans for 8th grade activities

have been finalized.

Special Events:

On Saturday, May 14, 2022, the 8th grade Sneaker Ball will be held at Jeans Childs Young

Middle School from 6:00-9:00 p.m. The attire for the dance is Semi-Formal Attire & Sneakers.

Young ladies (Non Binary) are to wear dresses . Young men (Non Binary) are to wear suits.

Girls are not permitted to wear dresses that have a low back or mid-drift showing. Only Young

Middle School students are allowed to attend. Student(s) from other Atlanta Public Schools

or students from other school districts will not be permitted to attend.
There will be a photographer and a 360 Camera present!

On Wednesday, May 25, 2022, the 8th grade Recognition Program is scheduled for 10:00
a.m. In keeping with the Atlanta Public Schools and CDC COVID social distancing
recommendations, parents will receive 2 tickets per student for the recognition
ceremony. The ceremony will also be live streamed.
The attire for girls (Non Binary) is a white dress, flesh tone stockings and black shoes. The attire

for boys (Non Binary) is black pants, white shirt, red tie, and black shoes. Students must
attend rehearsals in order to participate in the recognition exercises. Students should

report to the school at their normal time, and doors will be opened to parents and families at

9:30 a.m.

The total cost for 8th grade fees is $40.00 +a $2.00 service charge. Please use the online

payment link with QR code below to register and pay. **All payments are non-refundable.

Yours in Education! Follow the registration prompts!
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